

## Concordia Lutheran School

Empowering Students to Dream...Believe...Achieve
Serving Students Preschool through 6<sup>th</sup> Grade
7424 N. Second Street Machesney Park, IL 61115 • 815-633-6450

July 1, 2025

## Dear Concordia Lutheran School/St. Andrew Families,

It is with great joy and gratitude that I introduce myself as the new Principal of Concordia Lutheran School and St. Andrew. As I begin my 14th year here, I feel deeply honored to continue serving this incredible community in a new capacity.

Over the years, I have had the privilege of witnessing firsthand the strong partnership between our dedicated staff, supportive families, and enthusiastic students. I am excited to build upon that foundation as we head into another year of faith-filled learning and growth.

I look forward to meeting many of you in person at **Meet the Teacher Night**. This event is always a wonderful opportunity to connect, and I am eager to hear your hopes and goals for the year ahead.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, concerns, or simply want to introduce yourself. I can be reached by email at **hobart@concordiamp.com** or by phone at **815-633-6450**.

May God bless this new school year with joy, growth, and His constant presence.

In Christ,

Jaimi Hobart

Concordia Lutheran School 7424 North 2nd Street Machesney Park, II 61115 815-633-6450

"Make a joyful noise to the LORD, all the earth; break forth into joyous song and sing praises! Psalm 98:4